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As our utility areas continue to expand with additional construction happening in various 
subdivisions and with the downtown redevelopment project upcoming, Wayne and I 
have discussed help in the water department associated with locating pipes for 
construction workers and doing some additional maintenance on our current 
infrastructure along with providing help to Mike and Jamie who are still learning the 
system.   
 
Roger Britton has indicated that he would return on a part time basis to help with some 
of the more time consuming tasks that take away the ability for our current crew to get 
some of the required water testing and infrastructure maintenance done.  In addition to 
the locates, Roger can help pass on some of the intrinsic knowledge about the location 
and sizes of pipes, valves and other parts of the infrastructure to Mike and Jamie as 
they continue to learn the system.  
 
I’ve attached an updated salary ordinance which includes a part time position in the 
water department for a licensed operator.  The understanding is that Roger would not 
work more than 3 days a week.  I am recommending that we approve the new 
ordinance and hiring of Roger Britton on a part time basis.   
 
Pete Olson, Town Manager  
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